
August 2019 

Dear Students and Families,  

Hello! It’s that time of year again! Children all over the state are preparing 

to start a brand-new school year. I can’t believe the summer went so fast, can you? 

My name is Mrs. Burt and I will be your fourth grade teacher this year.  

You will need a few supplies to start the school year. Here is a list of items 

you will need for fourth grade.  

1 1-inch binder  

7 2-pocket folders (You may label each folder with Math, Science, Social 

 Studies, Reading, Writing, and Work in Progress, and one folder will be for 

 Spanish)  

3 Single Subject Notebooks  

Pencils (at least three, sharpened)  

Highlighter  

Dry erase markers (at least 3)  

Crayons or colored pencils (must fit inside pencil case)  

Several glue sticks  

A ruler (inches/centimeters)  

A pair of scissors  

A zippered case or box to hold supplies (This case must be able to fit into  

the desk.) 

 2-3 packages of sticky notes  

2 books for D.E.A.R. Time    

 

**Please make sure you put your name on everything!!**   
 

There will be a cone outside on the blacktop with my name on it. I will meet 

you there! Please bring your best smile. I worry about meeting everyone and 

learning everyone’s name on the first day. A smile from you would help me feel 

better! I hope you are excited to begin fourth grade. There are many exciting 

things that take place.  

Please remember to bring a healthy snack and your lunch on Thursday, 

September 5th. Enjoy the last few days of summer. I’m looking forward to meeting 

you!  

 

Sincerely,  

Mrs. Burt 
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